
Spotlight on Music & Theatre 
Sunday, February 16, 2025 
 
As a courtesy to other guests, we request that cell phones are turned off or set to vibrate.   
If you would like to store your instrument in a secure space, you may do so in PPAC 150 between 2:30 
– 5:00 p.m. Have questions or need directions during your visit?  Call our office at (765) 677-6507 and we will 
be happy to help!  
 

   Check-In — Baker Recital Hall Lobby, Phillippe Performing Arts Center   
You should have been sent a specific check-in time. Arrive at that time at the Phillippe 
Performing Arts Center. Please enter through Door 3 to check-in. You will be given your folder 
with your schedule and more information about IWU and the Division of Music & Theatre. If you 
have arrangements to stay overnight on campus, you are free to put any overnight bags in the 
Choir Room, Room 160.  

 

3:00 -   Rehearsals & Auditions— Phillippe Performing Arts Center   
5:00 p.m. The rehearsals and audition times are done by appointment. Those with appointments 

should have received an exact time and location. 
 

5:00 p.m. Dinner with Faculty — Room 150, Phillippe Performing Arts Center   
 Come enjoy a complimentary catered dinner with faculty from the Division of Music & Theatre! 

This is a great time to chat with professors, directors, and current students.   
 

6:15 p.m.  Current IWU Student-Led Worship — Baker Recital Hall,  
Phillippe Performing Arts Center   

 Center your hearts on our Creator as we sing songs of worship and hear the Word shared. 
 

7:15 p.m.  IWU Faculty Recital — Baker Recital Hall, Phillippe Performing Arts Center   
 Enjoy a casual recital by the faculty of the Division of Music & Theatre. This hodge-podge 

recital is a real treat and will likely be a highlight of your visit! 
 

8:15 p.m.  Student Panel Discussion — Baker Recital Hall, Phillippe Performing Arts Center   
 Students are invited to hear from current IWU Music & Theatre students about what life is like 

as a Wildcat.  
 

9:00 p.m.  Connect with Overnight Hosts — Phillippe Performing Arts Center   
 If you have made arrangements to stay on campus overnight, your overnight host will be 

meeting you in the lobby of the PPAC. Remember to grab your things from Room 160. 


